
Rule of Law Essay Contest
Extension Notice


Dear Educators: 

**We have extended the submission deadline for the Class Essay Contest, “What does the Rule of Law mean to you and to our country?” The new deadline is MARCH 31st, 2022 4PM. Please notify your 5th and 6th class Teachers that there is still time to enter and to obtain the assistance of a lawyer or judge for this class wide civics education project. **

The Third Circuit Courts, Community and Rule of Law Committee welcomes you to check out the Essay Contest Rules and Resources on its website at https://www.ca3.uscourts.gov/rule-law-essay-contest


Please contact us at 267-299-4306. 

Judge D. Brooks Smith, Chair 
Judge Marjorie O. Rendell, Co-Vice Chair
Judge Cynthia M. Rufe, Co-Vice Chair
Courts, Community and Rule of Law Committee

